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August 29, 1995

The Honorable

Robert Dole

U.S. Senate Majority Leader
S-230 The Capitol
Washington, D.C.20510

Dear Senator Dole:

It is my pleasure to attach His Highness Sheikh Mohammed Bin Zayed
Al Nahayan's "Thank you" message for receiving him in your office during his
recent visit to Washignton, D.C.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my own gratefull appreciation

for your time and your thoughts on subjects of mutual interest.

Sincerel;\
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Moha Bin“Hussein Al-Shaali
Ambassador
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